Announcement of Panyananthaphikkhu Chonprathan Medical Center

PCMC No Gift Policy 2025: Not Receiving Gifts, Hospitality Expenses, and Other Benefits

Panyananthaphikkhu Chonprathan Medical Center advocates for good governance.
We have been thriving on preventing various types of corruption including bribery, trading in
influence, abuse of functions, and various acts of corruption in our organization. To continue on
fostering this strong culture of integrity and fighting corruption, we maintain our No Gift Policy as
follows.
1. Never engage in receiving gifts, hospitality expenses, and other benefits from
any parties under any circumstances or any transactions
2. Never overtly or covertly initiate cifts, hospitality expenses, and other
benefits from any parties under any circumstances or any transactions
The executive board and all members of Panyananthaphikkhu Chonprathan Medical Center are

required to fully implement the No Gift Policy and widely promote the Policy

Announced on 20 January 2025

Sowasit
Asst.prof. SURASIT TUNGSAGUNWATTANA, M.D.
(Acting President of Panyananthaphikkhu Chonprathan Medical Center)



